BLIND BROOK-RYE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT SCHOOL DISTRICT RELEASE FORM: STUDENT INTERVIEWS, PHOTOGRAPHS AND VIDEOTAPES

Dear Parents/Guardians:
Please complete and return the bottom of this form to your child's teacher as soon as possible.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely, Tracy Taylor Principal
Please check only ONE item:
[] I hereby consent that interviews, photographs and/or videotapes of my child may be taken or used by the Blind Brook-Rye Union Free School District <u>only</u> for public relations, educational or other purposes consistent with the purpose and mission of the Blind Brook-Rye Union Free School District, including publication on the Blind Brook-Rye Union Free School District website.
I further agree that said materials shall become the property of the Blind Brook-Rye Union Free School District, and I hereby release and discharge the Blind Brook-Rye Union Free School District and its representatives from any and all claims that may arise by reason of taking of said interviews, photographs and/or videotapes.
[] I do not give permission for my child to be interviewed, photographed, and/or videotaped for Blind Brook-Rye Union Free School District purposes.
CHILD'S NAME
HOMEROOM TEACHER
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE
DATE

PLEASE READ THIS SECTION BEFORE FILLING OUT THE ABOVE

From time to time Blind Brook administrators, faculty and staff members take photos or videos of our students in action - whether it be an amazing hands-on activity, school performance (i.e.: 5th Grade Musical, Circus Arts Performance, etc.), or school-wide activity (i.e.: Spirit Day, Fall Fest, Bluebird Assemblies, etc.) - and post these photos to our Bruno M. Ponterio Ridge Street School website, Blind Brook social media (Facebook and Twitter), or on our Weekly Highlights communication to families to showcase our achievements and capture our spirit. By checking the first box, you are providing consent for us to allow these photos and videos to be placed on our school or district website, social media or Weekly Highlights. By checking the second box, you are NOT giving permission for your child to be in these photos or videos which will be placed on our school or district website, social media or Weekly Highlights. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.